
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Becker County Board of Commissioners will make two appointments to the  

Board of Managers of the Cormorant Lakes Watershed District.   
These appointments will be for three-year terms beginning January 1, 2019. 

A manager must be a voting resident of the Cormorant Lakes Watershed District.   

Appointments will be considered at the Board Meeting on  

Tuesday, December 18, 2018    
 

Persons interested in being appointed may submit their names to:  

 Jack Ingstad, County Administrator  

 Becker County Administration Office     

 915 Lake Avenue, Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 

Ph:  218-846-7201 

e-mail:  cgcourn@co.becker.mn.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


